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Dear parents, 

Please be informed that Policy 21 Limited has been commissioned by the Education Bureau 
to conduct the above study. Policy 21 is a research institution established by The University 
of Hong Kong in July 2000 which has become independent from the University since May 
2009. They would like to collect the views of parents with children attending international 
schools. 

We encourage our parents to provide your views by completing the survey and returning to 
Policy 21 Limited via email to intl-school@policy21.org by the end of November 2022. The 

form is in an online fillable format.Please rest assured that information gathered in the study 
will be kept strictly confidential and used for overall statistics only. Results of the study will 
help the Hong Kong SAR Government in reviewing the provision of international school 
places in Hong Kong and the support measures for the international school sector. 

Thank you. 

  

Regards, 

KJS Office 
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